
02 Sept 2021

• The IC Talk – PWD with Law Enforcement

• Trunk-n-Treat!

• Free Colorado Rockies Tickets

• 140th Wing Family Day!

• Family Day Event: Corn Hole!

• Family Day Event: Color Run!

• Family Day Event: Shine and Show!

• Marriage Series and Retreat

• MXG Civ. Boss Appreciation Day (Updated)*

• Freedom Fest! POSTPONED

• Save the Date: SNCO Induction Ceremony

• Military Appreciation Football Game!

• 460th FSS News and Events!

• A Message from TAG on Afghanistan

• ERM and Z: Drive Reminder

• Covid-19 Information
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Fellow CONG Service Members -

As I watch what unfolds in Afghanistan, like many of you, I have mixed emotions—sadness, disappointment and 
anger, to name a few. Having served there myself in 2010, I know that my service made a difference for the 
people of that country and the war on terror. The events of the last week in no way diminish or take away my 
pride in serving. I share this because I know that many of you served in AFG. Some may still be healing from 
long-lasting physical and emotional wounds, and some of you lost friends and loved ones who served there. Just 
two weeks ago, we celebrated the life and service of COARNG CW5 Dave Carter who lost his life in the downing 
of Extortion 17. 

Over the last 20 years, the U.S. military provided regional security and assistance to the people of Afghanistan, 
providing opportunities that hopefully they will continue to enjoy. Those who served and sacrificed made a 
difference in the lives of many and in the future of the country.

It is hard to predict what will happen, but please know that your service was honorable. If you are struggling, I 
urge you to reach out and talk with others who have served. Please use the resources that we are fortunate to 
have. Like you, I have had daily conversations, processing my own emotions, and listening to others. Don’t 
hesitate to reach out. 

Thank you for your dedication and selfless service.

BG Laura Clellan The Adjutant General 
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This is a reminder for everyone about the consolidation 9of the ERM and Z: drive. The 
combination of the two will allow for a better Records Management (RM) program and 
will decrease workload by using one central drive.

The Wing, in accordance with ANGMAN 33-363, par. 3, Management of Air National 
Guard Records, will be combining the ERM and Z: drive into one folder location. Records  
which are currently in the ERM will need to be moved over to the Z: drive by 30 Sept 
2021. As of 01 Oct 2021, the ERM will be wiped of all data and folders.

Also, please check out the new 140th Wing Knowledge Management 
(RM/Privacy/Pubs&Forms/FOIA) SharePoint site at 
https://usaf.dps.mil/sites/12068/140%20Wing%20Staff/KM

https://usaf.dps.mil/sites/12068/140%20Wing%20Staff/KM
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https://control.m360mobile.com/uploads/1021/images/thumb/references/pdf/PublicReleaseSocialMediaFlyerforCONGVaccinations25MAR21_1616775588.pdf
https://control.m360mobile.com/uploads/1021/images/thumb/references/pdf/PublicReleaseSocialMediaFlyerforCONGVaccinations25MAR21_1616775588.pdf
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